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Carlingford Community Forum News   

 

The meeting of Carlingford Community Forum and Louth County Council took place in the 

Heritage Centre on Wednesday 13th of November. A number of items were discussed, 

among them, the Greenway, footpaths, camping/ camper vans, litter, signage, the Ghan 

wall, weekend noise, derelict sites, sports facilities, short term letting, traffic and Town & 

Village Renewal.  

 

Work has recommenced on the Ghan Folly. This should enhance an area which has been 

looking really neglected for quite some time. We seem to be having difficulty however 

securing funding for the wall of the Holy Trinity cemetery. A further meeting is to be 

arranged.  

 

The Forum met on Monday last to complete a submission to the Draft County Development 

Plan 2021 to 2027. The submission covers many items pertaining to the quality of life of 

residents. This will be followed up as the plan goes through its various stages.  

 

We wish every success to the Choral Festival and hope our many visitors enjoy the 

hospitality arranged for them. We look forward to all our pre-Christmas events and wish 

everyone the joys of the Season. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This newsletter is jointly produced by the five 

bodies representing the Carlingford community, 

namely: 

Carlingford Lough Heritage Trust    CLHT 

Carlingford & Cooley Tourism Assoc.   CCTA 

Carlingford Tidy Towns     CTT  

Carlingford Community Development       CCD 

(The Foy Centre) 

Carlingford Residents Association    CRA 
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Heritage News   

Erasmus jigs and reels  

 

More than 60 international students from DkIT got a unique taste of Irish music, dance and culture 

in the Heritage Centre on 15th November. This is the second year that international and Erasmus 

project students have stepped it out to traditional tunes in the Centre following a visit to the 

Greenore railway museum, and like us they found that the craic was mighty. 

For your diary 

 

This is an annual fund-raising event for the Childrenôs Hospital in Crumlin. 
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Another date for your diary 

 

Choral Festival   

C·r Chairlinneôs annual festival at the end of November had its highlight concert in the Heritage 

Centre. Our local singers shared the stage with Choeurs des Hommes du Pays Charolais, Royale 

Union Wallone 1847 and the Dundalk Redemptorist Choir. 
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Spring concerts for Christmas 

Hereôs a unique idea for a Christmas present. The programme for the Spring Concert series has 

been launched with the help of Zoe Conway and John McIntyre and one of their  featured musicians, 

Colm Sands. Tickets for the five concerts are ú12 each, but we have a Christmas offer of all five for 

ú50.  

 
 
 

The Foy Centre 

 
 

 

Many thanks to all the kids... and all the adults... from Carlingford, Ratoath, Dundalk and Ashbourne 

for a great morning's junior rugby on Saturday 2nd November. 
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The Centre has never been so busy with weekly activities, gymnastics, martial arts, keep-fit, and 
singing lessons all going extremely well. 
 
We had one of our best community nights on November 22nd to celebrate the return of Fr. MacRaois. 
Over 400 parishioners attended to see him receive a presentation from local schools and the parish 
council.  
 
The Foy Centre committee organized a ôMr and Mrsõ fundraiser for Nov 23rd when seven wonderful 
young couples from our community volunteered to take part. It was a very enjoyable event in spite of 
a disappointing attendance.  
 
The annual choir festival is currently in full swing and going from strength to strength. This year we 
are hosting choirs from Belgium, France and Ireland. 
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If thereõs anything you would like to see happening in the centre or on the pitch 

Please contact 087 633 1701. 
 

 

Carlingford Tidy Towns 
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Once again, we are proud to celebrate awards in a variety of categories in Louth Looking Good. 
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We finally received our National Tidy Towns Bronze Medal award at the SupaValu Regional Awards 
night held in Blackrock on 11th November 2019. 


